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Dear St. Celestine School Families, 
 

Please read the flyer about St. Celestine School activities for celebrating 
Catholic Schools Week from January 28 until February 3, 2024. We have so 
much to celebrate! 
 
 

Registration for the 2024/25 School Year has begun. After January 26, 
2024, the Registration Fee will increase from $100 per family to $125 per family. 
Please also keep in mind all accounts for the 2023/24 school year must be paid 
and in good standing for registration to be accepted. 

 
Also please mark your calendars with the following dates: 
 

 1/24/24 Queen of Hearts drawing at Tony D’s 
 1/29/24 Pizza with the Principal at 6:30pm 
 2/6/24 2pm Dismissal  

 

With Prayers, Gratitude and Blessings, 

Sheila M. Klich 
Principal 
 


